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March 24, 2025

Public Service Alliance of Canada, Local 901
Teaching Assistants, Fellows, Research Assistants, and Post-Doctoral Scholars
Queen’s University

Brothers and Sisters of PSAC Local 901,

CUPE 3912 and its Executive stand with you in solidarity with you during your strike action.
It is vital that we as unionists hold the line against unfair working conditions, compensation
schemes, and bargaining practices. The work members of both of our Locals do is imperative
for the functioning of our institutions, and ensures that a Canadian university experience
continues to be world class. Keep up the good fight!

We would like to commend the bravery and unity of your members who have chosen to join
your picket lines. Queen’s needs to know that it can’t function without the striking members
of your Local. We support your actions and engagement, and hope that we can be as effective
as you when our turn comes.

With warmest regards on behalf of the CUPE 3912 Executive Committee,
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